
Pembroke House, 
cUS<::f 1-=t /ld'o. 3.5 

J. George Adami to w.o. 
133 Oxford street, W.l. January 31st, 1918. 

My dear Sir William , 
Many thanks for your letter just received. H~ve you or Lady 

Osler, I wonder, a photo of Jack that you could lend t.o the Lancet 
for publication, or is there anyone yru can think of in England who 
is likely to have one? 

Yours ever, 
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